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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF GUINEA, 21ST JANUARY, 2020. 
MADAM PRESIDENT,
ZAMBIA WELCOMES THE DELEGATION OF GUINEA TO THE THIRD CYCLE OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP AND THANK THEM FOR THE COMPREHENSIVE REPORT AND UPDATE PROVIDED.
WE COMMEND GUINEA FOR HAVING ADOPTED A NUMBER OF LAWS SINCE THE LAST REVIEW, WITH THE AIM OF CONTINUING  AND CONSOLIDATING THE PROCESS OF PROMOTING AND PROTECTING HUMAN RIGHTS.
IN THE SPIRIT OF A CONSTRUCTIVE DIALOGUE,ZAMBIA WISHES TO RECOMMEND TO GUINEA THE FOLLOWING:

1.TO STRENGTHEN THE FUNCTIONING AND INDEPENDENCE OF THE NATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS INSTITUTIONS TO GUARANTEE ITS COMPLIANCE WITH THE PARIS PRINCIPLES;
2.TO STRENGTHEN THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NATIONAL STRATEGY TO COMBAT FEMALE GENITAL MUTILATION;
3.TO IMPROVE THE LIVING CONDITIONS AND TREATMENT OF PRISONERS;
4.TO ENACT THE NEW CHILDREN'S CODE THAT WOULD EXPLICITLY PROHIBIT CORPORAL PUNISHMENT IN ALL SETTINGS INCLUDING THE HOME.
WE WISH GUINEA EVERY SUCCESS IN THE CURRENT SESSION.
I THANK YOU.
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